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Friday, 10 February 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Firstly, huge apologies for not being able to get the newsletter out to you yesterday – I hope that 

you have all had a good first day of half term! 
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Although yesterday’s assembly wasn’t a full “Terrific Assembly” we would still like to say well done 

this week to: 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Alexa P and Riley   

Best attendance last week:  Oak Class (95.5%) 
 

 Happy birthday this week to:  Megan E 

 

 Dates for the diary 
 

Monday, 20 February: School re-opens for staff and pupils 

Tuesday, 21 February: Reverend Mary & Jeremy to lead collective worship 

    Y6 Boosters starting 

Tuesday, 28 February: Bags 2 School collection (more details to follow) 

Thursday, 23 February:        Bookfair arrives 

Thursday, 2 March:              World Book Day  

Monday, 6 March:  Maple Class Time Travel visit at Southwell Minster 

Wednesday, 15 March:       Reverend Mary & Jeremy to lead collective worship 

Wednesday, 22 March: Oak Class visit to Perlethorpe 

Wednesday, 29 March: Teddy Bear Hospital visiting Cherry Class 

Friday, 31 March:  Break up for Easter 

 

Bag2school Collection 

Our next Bag2school collection will be on Tuesday, 28 February.  Bags will be collected from 

outside the School Office before 9am.  If you are having a clear out over half term, it would be 

great if you could save any clothing, bags, shoes (tied together), towels, jewellery or soft toys and 

bag them up for the collection.   

You can see a full list of items on the website https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect  

The collection will then be weighed in and the money sent to the PTFA.  Many thanks for your 

support. 

 
 

Have a super half term holiday everyone, I will be regularly checking my e-mails during the 

holiday, so feel free to contact me on head@halamprimary.org.uk if you need to. 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher 
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